
  

 

Borough of Telford & Wrekin 

The Council proposes to make the Borough of Telford and Wrekin, Capewell Road, Trench 
(Temporary Prohibition of Traffic) Order 2018 under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, in order to 
undertake water main connection works. The order becomes operational from the 5/11/18. The 
following Rd is affected: Capewell Road, Trench from its jcn with Juniper Drive. There is no diversion 
as Capewell Road is a no through road. The maximum duration is 18 months, but the works are 
expected to be completed by the 9/11/2018. Jonathan Eatough, Assistant Director: Governance, 
Procurement & Commissioning  
Temporary Road Closure Notice TC4-0161   27/10/18 TWC LP 01935 


